Regional School District #4 Supervision District Committee Public Meeting

on the 2018-2019 Proposed Budget - February 5, 2018

This Public Meeting was held at the John Winthrop Middle School's Library with the following Board members in attendance:

David Fitzgibbons, Charlene Fearon, Lon Seidman, Jennifer Clark, Jane Cavanaugh, DG Fitton, Paula Weglarz, and Loretta McCluskey

Also in attendance: Superintendent Ruth Levy, Assistant Superintendent Kristina Martineau, and Business Manager Kim Allen

There were 4 citizens in the audience

CALL TO ORDER

Paula Weglarz, Committee Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

ITEMS

Superintendent Ruth Levy presented the 2018-2019 Supervision District Budget.

The floor was opened to the public for questions and comments.

On motion duly made and seconded, the Committee unanimously VOTED to move the proposed budget to a vote at the Joint BOE meeting on February 22, 2018.

The Committee adjourned at 7:56 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ruth Levy